CHARLIE CRIST
(GOVERNOR

September 11, 2010
Dear Rob and Kim:

It is my pleasure to welcome you to Florida for the beginning of your
Pedaling for Patriots ride.

Throughout our history, courageous men and women have built a
noble tradition of faithful and dedicated service to our nation. Your family
continues that tradition, and we salute you for your service and for your
commitment to assist the families of our fallen heroes. The Pedaling for
Patriots ride is an admirable undertaking, and will surely bring attention to
the needs of CIA families, who are often overlooked amid those whose
loved ones serve in the traditional military branches.

The interest and support you have received is a testament to the
gratitude we feel for those who risk everything in order to keep us safe. As
Govemor, I thank you for your efforts and am honored you chose to begin
your journey in the Sunshine State. I wish you the best of luck as you begin
your ride.

Sincerely,

Charlie Crist
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